
Weekly News 
(Last updated on: 10/26/2019) 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
All classes will meet this weekend. 
 
1) Parents, please do not stay and chat in the hallway while school is in session. You may go to 
cafeteria if you have to stay. 
 
2) Please strictly follow our Code of Conduct: 
 

● Do not touch belongings of other people in classroom; 
● No food or drink in classroom; 
● Do not play or run in the hallway; 
● No street parking; Drive slow; Look around for cars and pedestrians; 
● All parents and students must leave the building by 5:40 PM; 

 
3) You could find our class schedule and school calendar via these links. 
 
Class Schedule: ​http://memphischinese.com/classschedule.php 
 
School Calendar: ​http://memphischinese.com/schoolcalendar.html 
 
Thanks for your continued support! Please let us know should you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
GMCS School Admin 
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